
 

  Public Service Announcement 

 

Sylvia Grinnell Trail Work 
 

Start Date: August 1, 2012 
End Date: August 4, 2012 
Iqaluit, NU            60 sec 

 

Nunavut Parks and Special Places would like to advise the public that trail work will be 

conducted at Sylvia Grinnell Territorial Park this Saturday, August 4, 2012. The work is 

scheduled to be completed by the end of the day. 

 

The portion of trail affected will be near the campsite area located at the back of the 

park. Users will still have access to the park, however, we are advising the public to be 

aware and use caution. 

 

We apologize for any inconvenience and thank you for your patience. We would also 

like to remind visitors to abide by the posted speed limit and safety signage. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns please contact the Coordinator of Parks 

Operations, Dion Fitzpatrick at 975-2350 between 8:30 – 5:30 pm Monday to Friday. 
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